
PTA News  
 
Welcome to another week of PTA news! We seem to be hurtling through this half term with 
lots of exciting events now fast approaching! 
 
General PTA Meeting! 
 
We would like to invite you all to the PTA annual general meeting taking place next week 
where you will have the opportunity to hear about our fundraising goals and our exciting 
Christmas plans, whilst also sharing ideas and gathering feedback. If you can spare any time 
to pop along and have a chat, we'd love to see and hear from you (we promise no coercive 
moves on our part to get you 'signed up'!) 
When: Thursday 13th October, 7.30pm 
Where: The Legh Arms 
What: the meeting is a chance to both share and gather information, so come along 
to  enthuse us with your ideas or to just quietly listen to what we're up to.  Your support is 
much appreciated!  
 
Autumn Social: Rock and Roll Bingo! Thursday 20 October, 7.30pm, Prestbury 
Tennis Club 

 
We are delighted that so many of you have already bought tickets for 
our Autumn Social event! We still have some places available though, 
so in case you're wondering WHAT IS Rock and Roll Bingo?!..... 
 
It's a lively game of 'bingo' but the numbers on your card are replaced 
with well loved song titles and when you hear that tune blasting out, 
you cross it off (and sing along if you like!!) until you've eliminated all 
the titles on your card for your BINGO moment!!     
As well as the fun of the game, we have organised some fabulous food 
for you to enjoy by popular chef Indian Goat. What's not to love?! 
 
To get your tickets: Sign up to reserve your place 
here https://signup.com/go/iihQAji please add any dietary 
requirements to your sign-up comments.  

 
Purchase your ticket online by clicking on this link. https://paypal.me/prestburypta  
(Please include your name & BINGO in the payment comment box and select "Friends and 
Family" when making your payment.) 
 
Alternatively, you can drop off your cash in a labelled envelope in the green PTA box near 
the school office.  
 
We can’t wait to see you there! 
  
 
PTA Lottery 
 
It’s now the final week before the first draw of the year of the PTA lottery! If 
you haven’t signed up already, email us today. 	
 
It’s a simple and super way to help raise funds for the school AND you are in 
with a chance to pocket a monthly cash prize!	
 
Payment can be made by cash, monthly standing order or bank transfer for the year.  Just 
drop us a message at prestburypta@outlook.com or fill in the form on the email sent last week 
and drop it in the green PTA post box or at the school office.    
 
Good luck!	



 
	
 
 
 
OTHER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 6th & Friday 7th October: Pre-loved Uniform Drop off  
 
A reminder that we will be collecting your used uniform items this Thursday and Friday 
mornings at the bike shed.  Items we can accept  
Winter uniform; jumpers, kilts, ties, cardigans, grey school trousers, fleece jackets. 
Spring/summer uniform; dresses, school polo shirts, tank tops, grey shorts, caps. 
PE Kit; blue PE polo shirts, blue tracksuit bottoms, skorts, cycling shorts, hoodies, black PE 
pumps. 
 
Saturday 3rd December; Prestbury School Christmas Fayre is back!! 
 
We are thrilled that we are able to return to holding a traditional Christmas Fayre at school this 
year - save the date as it promises to be a truly special event! 
 
 

 
 

Thank you  
 

The PTA team 
 

Charlotte, Helena, Jade, Karina, Kat & Tory 
x 

 


